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DanaPointHarbor

Happy 4th from OC Dana Point Harbor!
One Final Parking Reminder

There will be no employee parking in the Harbor on July 4th.
Employees may park at Dana Hills High School and will be shuttled to the Harbor.

Long term parking for Catalina Express passengers will be moved to the Nordhavn lot,
and will be using other non-marina lots for overflow to be determined by the parking
supervisor at check-in. There will be no Catalina Express parking in the Marina lots on
July 4th.

Complimentary shuttle service will be provided between Dana Hills High School and
the corner of Dana Point Harbor Drive and Golden Lantern from 8:00 AM to
[1:00 PM.

Boater cargo courtesy golf carts will be provided on a first-come, first-served basis to
boaters with valid boater ID. Pick-up will be at Dana Point Harbor Drive & Island Way
(the bridge) at the red curb on eastbound Dana Point Harbor Drive (will be indicated
by a sign), and will drop off as close as possible to the boater’s gangway gate area. The
carts will operate July 4" from 10:00 AM to 5:00 PM.

A complimentary shuttle will operate within the Harbor only from 10:00 AM to
8:00 PM. The stops will include the City Visitor Center, Ocean Institute, OC Sailing and
Events Center, Island Way, Dana West Yacht Club, Dana Point Yacht Club, Aventura
Sailing, Mariner’s Village/Dana Wharf and Doheny State Beach.

Marina lots traditionally fill up with boaters early. Please be considerate of your fellow
boaters and arrange car pooling and direct guests to park at Dana Hills High School and
use the free service to the Harbor.

Parking Supervisors will be posted throughout the Harbor and at all parking entrances.
We look forward to your cooperation with their instructions which will always be
based on lot capacity and the safe enjoyment of the Harbor by all of our Harbor
community.

All services are subject to program changes based upon conditions and the event.






